

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services

Department of Public Health

Division of Health Professions Licensure

239 Causeway Street, Suite 200, 2nd Floor, Boston, MA 02114

(617) 973-0800

(617) 973-0895 TTY

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

TIMOTHY P. MURRAY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

JUDYANN BIGBY, MD SECRETARY

JOHN AUERBACH COMMISSIONER

April 3, 2009

Lynne K. Kellermann, R.Ph. [redacted]

Re: In the Matter of Lynne K. Kellermann, R.Ph. – Docket No. 20081010-PH-049

Dear Ms. Kellermann:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy recently reviewed the above-referenced file and the activities leading to the voluntary surrender of your pharmacist registration (No. 22990/Exp. 12/31/08) to the Board, pursuant to your letter to the Board dated and effective as of October 14, 2008. The Board is aware you have since entered into a contract with the Massachusetts Professional Recovery System (MPRS), effective December 2, 2008.

Please be advised the Board will consider a petition for reinstatement of your pharmacist license filed no sooner than December 2, 2009 (one year from the effective date of the MPRS Contract). Any such petition must include a recommendation from MPRS as to reinstatement of your pharmacist registration and any appropriate practice restrictions. Probationary conditions would be imposed by the Board for a five year period if your license is reinstated

A copy of this letter is being provided to Mr. McCarthy (MPRS) and Dr. Alan Rothstein to advise them of your license status. The Board wishes you continued success in MPRS.

Very truly yours,

Dec. No. 2036

cc: Alan D. Rothstein, M.D. Timothy McCarthy, MPRS